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Thursday 25th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
In conjunction with the topics that we have covered this year involving dinosaurs, we have organised a trip to 
Paradise Wildlife Park in Hertfordshire. We hope this will be a memorable experience for the children. Experiences 
such as these greatly enhance the learning for children, and provide them with opportunities which are difficult to 
re-create in a classroom setting. 
 
The date for the trip is Tuesday 4th July 2023.  In order for this trip to take place, we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £14 per child. With some fundraising and a donation from the PTA, we have been able to reduce the 
cost of the trip from £24. Although this is a voluntary contribution, we do rely on this fee so that we can take the 
children on this learning experience. If we do not raise enough funds then the visit will be cancelled. 
 
There is an outside picnic area for our use; handwashing facilities are available at the venue. The children can bring 
their own packed lunch in a disposable bag if they wish. Alternatively, packed lunch can be provided by the school. 
 
Please could you sign the permission slip and return it to school by Friday 16th June 2023.  
 
Key Stage 1 Team 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

I give permission for _________________________ to visit Paradise Wildlife Park on Tuesday 4th July.  
 
 
Emergency Contact: __________________________________ 
 
 
 

I would like a school packed lunch to be provided.  
 
 
 
 

I have paid the £14. 
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